
From: charlenefaglier@anderson5.net <charlenefaglier@anderson5.net>
To:  

Date: 3/3/2010 11:45:34 AM
Subject: Website email from Charlene Faglier

I am writing as an educator to ask you to consider the recommendations made by Jim Rex to 
continue funding public education. Our district has already seen drastic cuts that have impacted the 
quality of instruction and the loss of jobs. I returned to education after a 10 year absence because of 
a job loss due to downsizing in the private sector. I hold my breath each time we receive an e-mail 
from the district office as I fear that I will also be cut from this position since I am in a related arts 
area. I know you have an impossible task in making budget cuts, but please remember that our future 
lies in the education of our children. Thank you for the work that you do on behalf of our district.
 

Charlene Faglier
 
934 Cameo Ct.
 
Anderson, SC 28621
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